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We started this half term with a pre loved
uniform sale. We are always grateful of any
good condition uniform donations, that we
can sell on. It is an easy way you can help us
to raise money. Our last sale made us £50!
Items are priced from only 50p-£1.
If you need any uniform at any point in the
term, feel free to send us an email or drop us
a message via our Facebook page.

Committee Roles
Chairperson
Leads the committee. Ensures the PAF is run
inline with its constitution and according to the
wishes of all members.
Co-Chair
Assists the Chairperson with the above duties
and steps in if the Chair is absent.
Treasurer
Controls the PAF funds in line with the
committees decisions as well as charity law.
Makes sure upcoming events are affordable
and profitable and reports financial
information to the rest of the team.
Secretary
Uses their excellent organisation skills to
arrange meetings, take minutes and keep
records up to date.
Purchaser
A savvy shopper with a keen eye for a deal.
Helps buy all of the stock we need for various
fundraising activities.
Ordinary Committee Member
Happy to help the rest of the team as and
when needed.

Thank you all for your continued support last year. It is really appreciated by all of us! 

As we approach the end of our first
half term back in school, we

thought it would be a great time to
reintroduce ourselves to those of

you with older children and explain
our roles to those new parents. 
We are always looking for new

members to help us achieve our
fundraising goals.

Contact Us
Please 👍🏼 our Facebook page to be kept up

to date with PAF events and news. Just
search for “Holywell Village First School

Parents and Friends.”

Email Us: holywellpaf@gmail.com

The children
enjoyed our
first movie
night of the

year, to
celebrate

Halloween💀
👻🎃.

We raised a
superb £336!

There was also a fantastic response to our colouring
competition. There were some brilliant designs and
we could see the children had put a lot of thought
and effort into them. This brought us an additional
£35.50 to add to our total. A huge well done to all

the winners.


